
International Workshop Series “Severo Ochoa” 

IMDEA Nanociencia hosts the 1st International Workshop -part 
of their Severo Ochoa programme “Computational and 
Theoretical Nanoscience” 

The first workshop of the series -focused on computational and 
theoretical nanoscience, takes place on the 30th Nov. and 1st Dec. 
The scientific committee in this first edition is formed by Prof. F. 
Guinea, Prof. F. Martín and Prof. R. Miranda. 

The International Workshop Series, a set of workshops that will 
be held at IMDEA Nanociencia in Madrid every 3-6 months with 
a duration of 1-2 days. The workshop is conceived within the 
framework of the Severo Ochoa Centre of Excellence programme. 
Each will be focused in a certain field related to Nanoscience & 
Nanotechnology and world leading experts will be invited to give 
a seminar and participate in round table discussions. 

The aim of the workshop series is to provide an insight into the 
latest investigations, foster/strengthen research collaborations in 
the field, and to exchange knowledge in an active manner. The 
workshop also brings the opportunity, to both experienced and 
early-stage researchers, to listen to high-level advances in a 
specific topic. The scientific committee of each series will be 
comprised by IMDEA Nano researchers with interest and 
experience in the specific topic selected. 

http://nanociencia.imdea.org/home-en/workshops/172-web-
international-workshop-series 
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